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In Reply Refer To:
RII:JPO
50-335, 50-389
50-250, 50-251

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION II
101 MARIETTAST., N.W., SUITE 3100

ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303

ppT s g 1979

Florida Power and Light Company
Attn: R. E. Uhrig, Vice President

Advanced Systems and Technology
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33152

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is IE Circular No. 79-21, "Prevention of Unplanned

Releases of Radioactivity," which provides information in inadvertent

releases/on-site spills of radioactivity. Should you have any questions

related to the enclosed suggested preventive measures, please contact

this office.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Director

Enclosures:
l. IE Circular 79-21
2. IE Circulars Issued

in the Last Six Months
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Florida Power and
Light Company

cc w/encl:
C. M. Wethy, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

Nat Weems, Assistant gA Manager
Post Office Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450

H. E. Yaeger, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 013100
Miami, Florida 33101,


